
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Task Force Attendees:  Claudia Bitran, Kenneth Boyle, David Cohen, Michael DiVietro, Marguerite Dube, Bradley Flamm, 
Sadie Francis, Kelly Ganczarz, Paul Glover, James Hopkins, Straso Jovanovski, Patrick Miner, Jean Mitchell, Shoshana 
Akins (Staff), Alison Hastings (Staff), John Ward (Staff) 
 
Additional Attendees: Bill Comer, Dennis Winters 
 
 
Welcome and Meeting Overview 
 
Shoshana Akins opened the meeting with a brief overview of the agenda and welcomed all the new members. Bradley 
Flamm, Vice Chair of the PPTF, facilitated introductions and one-minute reports. All members and attendees reported 
out about their county of residence, backgrounds, and interests.   
 
Presentations 
 
“I am from…” Activity… Alison Hastings, Manager of the Office of Communications and Engagement 
 
Alison Hastings led an icebreaker activity to give members, new and returning, the opportunity to share information on 
their community, background, values, and goals.  
 
Introduction to DVRPC… John Ward, Assistant Director 
 
John Ward gave an introductory presentation on DVRPC, covering the organization of the metropolitan planning 
organization (MPO), relevant and important demographics of the region, structure of the Executive Board, the role and 
responsibilities of an MPO to the region, and major projects and goals. 
 
The attendees had many questions about the long-range plan. Alison Hastings added that the next PPTF meeting would 
focus on this topic exclusively. Other questions included DVRPC’s relationship with the state Departments of 
Transportation, TIP project evaluation, and how transportation dollars are allocated. 
  

February 25, 2016 
Meeting Highlights 



Public Participation Task Force – Overview and Opportunities … Shoshana Akins, Public Participation Planner 
 
Shoshana Akins presented on the structure of the PPTF and the potential opportunities membership provides. The 
presentation covered the importance of public participation, PPTF goas, membership details, and opportunities for 
further involvement.  
 
Akins announced that there would be a new chair, Peter Meyer, and vice-chair, Sadie Francis. Both were welcomed to 
their new leadership roles.  
 
Member Discussion… all attendees 
 
The attendees discussed the future meetings of the Task Force and what other information they would like to learn. 
Many stayed after the meeting to network. 
 
Flamm closed the meeting with a few summary comments.   
 
Committee Business and Upcoming Outreach, Events, and News 
 
Akins announced that the next Task Force meeting will be March 22, 2016 and that members were welcome to attend 
the Healthy Communities Task Force meeting on March 10th.  
 
 
 
 
The Delaware Valley Regional Planning Commission (DVRPC) fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration 
Act of 1987, Executive Order 12898 on Environmental Justice, and related nondiscrimination statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. 
DVRPC’s website, www.dvrpc.org, may be translated into multiple languages. Publications and other public documents can be made available in 
alternative languages and formats, if requested. DVRPC public meetings are always held in ADA-accessible facilities and in transit-accessible 
locations when possible. Auxiliary services can be provided to individuals who submit a request at least seven days prior to a meeting. Requests 
made within seven days will be accommodated to the greatest extent possible. Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by an unlawful 
discriminatory practice by DVRPC under Title VI has a right to file a formal complaint. Any such complaint may be in writing and filed with DVRPC’s 
Title VI Compliance Manager and/or the appropriate state or federal agency within 180 days of the alleged discriminatory occurrence. For more 
information on DVRPC’s Title VI program, or to obtain a Title VI Complaint Form, please call (215) 592-1800 or email public_affairs@dvrpc.org.  
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